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Upcoming Events








Demonstration Speeches


We have been working hard on our demonstration speeches.  Students will begin to present the week of January 28th.  Below are a few reminders that will help the students prepare for their speech.  I’ve shared this with them as well.  


Important Things To Remember


REHEARSE – REHEARSE – REHEARSE!!!  This is the most important thing students can do to prepare for this speech.  The more they practice, the more comfortable and ready they will be.  


Practice speaking at a steady pace without pausing to think of what to say next.  Speeches don’t have to be memorized.  Students can use their actual speech as they present.  


Practice projecting their voice loud enough so a room full of listeners would be able to clearly hear, even if sitting in the back of the room.  This is extremely important because they may be demonstrating actions as they are speaking, and the audience needs to be able to clearly hear them throughout their whole speech.


Practice facing an audience as they practice their speech to make sure that no matter what it is they are demonstrating, the whole audience will be able to clearly see each step.   








Jan. 22 – Math test


Jan. 22– Bay Port PAC Drama Club play (2:20-3:10)  


Jan. 24 – 2nd Quarter ends


Jan. 25 – No school for students 


Jan. 29 – Timbertail Day


Feb. 1 – Next newsletter from Mrs. Maroszek ( 
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What are we learning??


Math:  	We are still plugging away on equations and word problems for unit 4.  Students are also being introduced to prime and composite numbers.  This is one of our new common core benchmarks, so the students will have it on their test but the score will not be on their report card (since the new report card doesn’t start until next year).  





Daily 5:	Our focus skills this week are:


*Plot: Conflict and resolution


*Comprehension strategy:  Reread


We are reading a realistic fiction story this week, along with a companion story using the poetry format.  





Writing:	Our demonstration speeches are just about finished.  Students will pick dates for their presentations the week of the 21st.  They will present the week of the 28th.  Students will have a small amount of time in class to practice so, please, remind them to practice at home!!  





Science:	We are still working on control systems.  Students have been rotating through the 4th grade classrooms and getting an in-depth lesson on each of the senses.  





Spelling:	There will be a regular word list the week of the 21st and the 28th.  Please remind your child that they NEED to be doing their word sort at home as well as at school. Each day is listed in their planner with an explanation of what it means.         
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Please remind your children to bring a snack each day as they get very hungry.  Some days students are sharing that they are not eating breakfast and it is hard for them to work mentally hard when they do not have any energy.  Also, if you can send a class snack to share that would be wonderful.  :o)








